
For your safety and 
ours, we now require
each person to wear 

a face covering in 
our stores.

Thank you for helping 
to promote healthy 

behaviors!

We can provide you a mask to wear while 
shopping. If you prefer not to wear a face 
covering, we will assist you through our 

Curbside Pick-Up service.


